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Subject: Visa letter to participate at the Conference on Aquifer Sustainability organized by the Technical University of Valencia (Spain)

23 July 2022

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
	
[bookmark: Dropdown1][bookmark: Text4][bookmark: Text5][bookmark: Text6][bookmark: Text7][bookmark: Text8][bookmark: Text9]Hereby, I confirm that  FirstName + LastName, born on 31/12/1901, with passport number PassportNumber, issued on 31/12/1901 and expiring on 13/12/1901 is invited to participate in the Conference “Achieving Sustainable Groundwater Management: Promising Directions and Unresolved Challenges” to be held in Valencia, Spain on October 6-8, 2022, and to present the accepted abstract entitled AbstractTitle.

Sincerely,





Prof. J. Jaime Gómez-Hernández
Organizing Committee co-chair
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